
 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
Baraboo Area Fire and EMS District Commission 

101 South Blvd. Baraboo, WI  
Thursday, August 21, 2025, at 6:00pm 

 

Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the Americans with Disabilities Act who requires the meeting or materials at the meeting to be in an accessible 
location or format, should contact the business office of the Baraboo Area Fire and EMS District at 135 4th Street or phone 356-3455 during regular business hours at 
least 48 hours before the meeting so reasonable arrangements can be made to accommodate each request. It is possible that members of, and possibly a quorum of members 
of, other governmental bodies of municipal members of the District, who are not members of the commission, may attend the above stated meeting to gather information. 
However, no formal action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting, other than the commission identified in the caption of this notice. 
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The City of Baraboo Common Council is hosting an informational meeting with the respective Boards of 

the Village of West Baraboo, the Town of Baraboo, the Town of Fairfield, and the Town of Greenfield 
concerning the proposed Baraboo Area Fire Joint Fire and EMS District’s Stations 1 & 2 Project. 

 
 

Given the Baraboo Area Fire and EMS District Commission’s interest in this information, it is possible that a 
majority of the Commission may be in attendance. Therefore, notice is hereby given that it is possible that 
members of, and possibly a quorum of members of, the Commission may be in attendance at the above stated 
gathering. However, no formal action will be taken by the Commission at the above session. 
 


